
Greetings from the New NSE EFMP Case Liaison 
 

Hello, my name is Tricia Morris and I am relatively new to the Snohomish County, Washington area. My 

family relocated to the area in May of 2018. I am a military spouse of 8 years but have enjoyed the Navy 

lifestyle for over 10 years. The Navy has moved our family all over the world (Sicily, Spain, Virginia and 

Texas) but Washington has become our favorite.  

Watching my husband’s career grow has been an amazing experience. We met when he was a first class 

and as he has climbed the ranks, my duty as a spouse has also evolved. It started as becoming part of a 

mess to now as the triad support. I love that I can connect with military families and support their needs 

on a personal basis.  

I found my love for families with special needs back in high school. I volunteered my study hall time to 

help assist in the Special Needs classroom. From there, I became a teacher’s aide. My time spent in the 

school district was very valuable to me and its memories that I will have for a lifetime.  

I took some time off to help family members with their Hospice care. That inspired me to get my 

Certified Nursing Assistant Certificate. With that certificate, I worked on the Memory Care Unit, Spinal 

Cord Unit, Assisting Living (Memory Care) and on a Hospice Unit. My heart is in helping families and 

supporting them in their time of need.  

I joined the Fleet and Family Support Program back in February 2020 as a Customer 

Service/Administrative Support. In this role, I have had direct contact with service members and their 

families and have been able to provide information and referrals first hand. When the position of 

Exceptional Family Member became available, I could not have found a more perfect fit. It allows my 

passion for helping families and my role current role as Customer Service to be combined.  

As Naval Station Everett’s EFMP Case Liaison, I am looking forward to meeting and working with you 

very soon.  

 

 

 

 


